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02/03/2017 

 
To: Kevin Oster Purchasing Procurement Agent 

From: Ken Bolle Transportation Fleet Manager 

Subject: Bid award IFB 17-45-C17 

 

 
 

Mr. Oster, 
 
 
 
 

I have reviewed the bid documents submitted by Transportation Services Company, the 

subsequent email responses confirming compliance with bus specifications and warranties, and 

the pricing abstract put together by our Procurement Department. 

 

 
 
 

While none of the bids were 100% responsive to our bid, I find Transportation Services 

Company's response to be compliant in the most critical areas of the bid, and their pricing to be 

the lowest submitted. 
 

 
 
 
After reviewing all of the information provided, I recommend awarding bid 17-45-C17 to 

Transportation Services Company. 

 

 
 
 

Sincerely, 
 

 

 
 

Ken Bolle 

TUSD Transportation 

Fleet Manager 


